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A television crew led by Mr. Roy Abou Khalil of SAT-7 KIDS arrived at the NDU museums to 

film an episode for a program called   نكتشف معا 

 

This included filming the collections at both the Stone Wing Museum and the Lebanon 

Migration Museum. 

 

The team, coming from the station’s office in Beirut, were led through the collections of historic 

photographs, documents, letters, paintings, books, magazines and other original materials with a 

commentary of LERC’s Chief Indexer Mrs. Liliane Haddad. 

 

Mr. Roy Abou Khalil then proceeded to come up to the LERC offices to film more scenes at 

LERC’s library and archives.  

 

 
LERC’s Mrs. L. Haddad (right) with the SAT-7 KIDS at the museum (Apr 2011). 


